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In reply please
No. A ye/ ik XT/ 170,

UNIE VAN SUID-AFRIKA~UNION OF SOUTH AFRICA

RAAD OP ATOOMKRAG,
¥ ATOMIC ENERGY BOARD,

fvate Bag 256, P|A SEKRETARIS VAN MYNWESE
. ClO SECRETARY FOR MINES,

PRETORIA.
5th April, 1960.

The Secretary for External Affairs,
PRETORIA.

Re: INFORMATION REGARDING ACTIVITIES IN ATOMIC ENERGY
IN SOUTH AFRICA.

5 Attached hereto is & copy of a recent press release regarding
the uranium refining project being sponsored by the Atomic Znerg
Board. It would be appreciated if this could be transmitted to
the Union's Minister in Vienna for his use in publicising South
Africa's progress in the nuclear energy field.
It will be remembered that this project was mentioned in
the last progress report from the Atomic Inergy Board but that

Mr. Sole was requested to regard this item as being of a con-

fidential nature. Since authority has now been granted to make

the information public, the attached press release is being for-
warded to provide preliminary information, while more detail will
be found in the next quarterly progress report which is expected

to be issued within the next few weeks.
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